


Current Pier Layout at 523 and 519 Palisades Blvd. 
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Proposed 6’ pier extension, 15’ x 15’ boat lift and 14’ x 10’ platform at 519 Palisades 
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Proposed 6’ pier extension, 15’x15’ boat lift and 14’x10’ platform PLUS SAMPLE BOATS at 519 and 523. 
*Pls note: the boat shown at 519 is an example of a 24’ boat and will be permanently on the boat lift. The

boat shown at 523 is an example of a 28’ boat and would be temporarily docked on occasion. If larger
boats dock in either location, this could be a “detriment to public welfare” via boating accidents. 

*Pls note: The boat depicted at 523 would only be temporarily docked. Also, the boat depicted in the above drawings at 519 does NOT
show a swim platform. The applicant details a swim platform which will encroach the boat even further into the setback than shown.

The GREEN lines represent the property lines. The YELLOW lines represent the setbacks, using an 
estimate for the “Point of Cove” as shown in the applicant’s proposal drawing. The drawing below and the 

applicant’s drawing both depict the proposed boat and lift at 519 will be permanently fixed INSIDE the 
setback. If a larger boat is docked at the proposed lift at 519, the boat will be permanently located OVER 

the property line of 523. This would result in taking of the property at 523, as well as “interfere with its use”. 
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SUMMARY 

This document contains aerial photographs of the piers, locations, and details being evaluated during the 
Variance Hearing (2025-0034 – V). The information provided in this document is in addition to the letter 
submitted on April 7, 2025, by Jerry and Gwendolyn Hoyt in opposition to the approval of this variance 
request. 

It is the position of the Hoyts, who own the property at 523 Palisades Blvd., that the applicant’s request 
for their pier additions at 519 Palisades Blvd., far exceeds the minimum required variance for the 
reasonable use of their property.  

As the photos and drawings in this document show, the approval of this variance request would most 
definitely “interfere with the use of the adjacent property” at 523 Palisades Blvd. Furthermore, the 
proposed location of the 15’ x 15’ boat lift will be located COMPLETELY INSIDE the setback; depending on 
the length of the vessel on the lift, it is highly probable that the vessel will encroach OVER the property 
line of 523 Palisades Blvd. 

Additionally, the approval of this variance request could potentially cause a “detriment to public welfare” 
by resulting in boating accidents caused by the unsafe location of the proposed boat lift to the current 
pier at 523 Palisades Blvd. The proposed location of the 15’ x 15’ boat lift would NOT allow safe navigation 
of vessels docked on the east side of the pier at 523, nor would it permit safe navigation of the vessel on 
the lift at 519, given the close proximity to the pier at 523. 

The current pier at 523 Palisades Blvd was built completely within the proper setbacks, and did not 
require a variance. As 41-year residents at 523 Palisades Blvd, Mr. and Mrs. Hoyt respectfully request that 
the same consideration is given to them that they took themselves – please adhere to and respect the 
setback requirements by denying this variance application. 

Thank you for considering the comments and concerns detailed within this document. We sincerely 
appreciate the opportunity to present our views surrounding this variance request. 




